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May 20, 2020

2020 Los Ojos de la Familia Updates

Fundraisers and Distributions

2020 Golf Tournament

It is with heavy hearts that we must announce that this year's Golf Tournament
fundraiser has been cancelled. The board discussed the matter at length, and felt it
was necessary and wise to cancel, rather than expose any of our community to
unnecessary risks.

For the remainder of this year, we will focus all our energy on the Holiday basket
event, to continue bringing joy and hope for the holidays.

Distributions

All programs and distributions are already funded and will continue throughout the
year, including all General and Emergency Assistance, Scholarships, Athletic Youth
Development Group, and First Responders.

Thank you all once again, for continuing to conftribute and volunteer, and for being a
part of this loving and generous Family.

COVID19 Relief Fund JARL

Coronavirus’
Disease 201
(COVID:19)

$25,000 COVID19 Emergency Relief Fund

We want to start off by saying thank you to all the members of our Familia, for time,
resources, donations, and everything you've all done over the years. We pray that in
this time of uncertainty and fear, you are all doing well and staying healthy.

Our board has been working on a program to see how Los Ojos de la Familia can do
our part, fo help our community through the ongoing COVID19 pandemic crisis. We
are pleased to announce that we have set side a budget of $25,000 to help
specifically with relief efforts. We believe we can get through this if we work together
and take care of each other. We have already begun applying those funds to reach
out directly to some of those in our community whose need is the greatest.

This fund is separate from our normal programs and distributions, which will continue
uninterrupted throughout the year.

If you know of a family in need, please email their name and contact information to
us at assistance@losojosdelafamilia.org, and we will reach out to them.

Navajo Nation COVID19 Donations

Special thanks goes to Angela Rogers-Hesch, president of H2H Enroliments, who
organized heartwarming care-package delivery to our neighbors at the Navajo
Nation, those hardest hit by the virus in our community. We partnered with Angela
and H2H, by donating for supplies from the COVID19 fund, to help with the care
packages, for which Angela has planned multiple trips.

This is just the beginning of our relief efforts; but we wanted to share with you how,
together, we've been making a real difference in New Mexico.



mailto:assistance@losojosdelafamilia.org

Here is a link to a radio interview with ESPN's "Team Up" talking about the effort:
http://tms-production-amp.s3.amazonaws.com/kgtn-
fm/TMS_42_15898437111589843711597_05-18-20_Angela_Rogers-Hesch.mp3
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